
 

  

 e-Bulletin #11 - Public Survey closed March 15th @ noon  
 

  
Hello, 

 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to read about Resilient Saanich 
and submit a survey with your opinions and ideas.  This survey will be 
closed March 15, 2021 at 12-noon. 
 

We look forward to continuing to work with you on the development of 
Resilient Saanich.  

• The website will be continually updated: saanich.ca/biodiversity 

 
 

• You can visit our Resilient Saanich Updates page to see all the 
current documents, e-Bulletins and more in once place. 

• Contact staff about Resilient Saanich 
at: biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 

• Watch the e-Bulletins so you know when the Milestone One report 
(including the results of the public engagement) will go to Council, 
March/April 2021 

• If you are keen to observe the work of the Resilient Saanich 
Technical Committee, all their meeting dates and packages are 
available on the RSTC webpage. 

Once we have direction from Council, we will begin Milestone Two, which 
will include more public engagement opportunities. 
 
 
Thanks and we look forward to continuing to work with you, 

Saanich Environmental Services 

https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5s-4sne9q14/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5t-4sne9q15/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5u-4sne9q16/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5v-4sne9q17/


 
biodiversity@saanich.ca 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information 
you provide in this email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and 
will only be used for the purposes of evaluating this initiative and/or responding to 
your email. Your personal information will not be disclosed except in accordance 
with FIPPA. Your comments may be publicly disclosed without personal identifiers. 
If you have any questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the 
Saanich Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 
or telephone 250-475-1775. 

                                            
 

 

 
 
  
Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about 
Resilient Saanich, please contact: 
biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 
  

 

 Follow Us:   
  

 

mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5w-4sne9q18/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5x-4sne9q19/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5y-4sne9q10/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2ddyfj-htz5z-4sne9q11/

